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The 36 session of the UPR

Statement in USA review session
Madame President

Sudan welcomes the delegation of the Unites States of America to the 36 session of the UPR working group, and thanks them for presenting their National report.  

In a constructive spirit, Sudan would like to recommend the following:
1- To Ratify the Convention on the Rights of the Child and the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities
2- To consider the establishment of a national human rights institution compliant with the Paris Principles. 

3- To intensify efforts to combat human rights violations and police brutality against people of African descent. 
We wish the USA every success in this review.

I thank you Madam President  
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